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The CMA report highlights a trend of large corporations acquiring independent veterinary
practices over the past 15 years, leading to reduced competition in certain areas and a steep
increase in the vet fees being charged.

As an independent practice, we are owned by the veterinary partners who work within the
business. This means we have full clarity about how much it costs to provide quality
veterinary care for your pet. We have complete control to set our own pricing structure, with
clients and pets at the forefront of our decision making.

We consider various factors carefully, to ensure our pricing remains fair, whilst allowing us to
invest in the development of our amazing team and the resources available here at the
practice, of which we are very proud.

St Boniface Vets welcomes the CMA report on the veterinary industry and the opportunity to
discuss pricing and transparency. We are committed to being transparent  with the services
we offer and the costs involved.

Where possible we endeavour to provide as many treatment options as appropriate, to suit
both your pet and your financial situation. We routinely provide estimates prior to carrying
out treatment and ensure owners are kept up to date with the ongoing cost of care. 

We are fully committed to remaining independent, providing an excellent standard of care at
an affordable price, including our own 24 hour emergency service.
We pride ourselves on being approachable so if you have any questions or concerns then
please just ask us.

You can read the full article here:
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